
Meeting: CAPs Cricket Academy Parents  

Date:  25th February 20   Location: JFSC Library 

Attendees:  

Sam Davis Richard Bason 

Jenny McFarlane Esther Bason 

Sonya Criddle Chris White 

Sharon Rolfe Kylie Howse 

Trish Hampson  

 

Apologies: Melanie English  

Discussions: 

CAPs Term 1 meeting for 2020 - opened & attendees welcomed by Sam Davis.  

Update on all years so far: 

 Year 7&8 combined group – 12 students from year 7 & 18 students from year 

8. Concerning for Sam, not wanting this to continue in years to come. Aim for 

better intake for 2021. Sending information to school, local cricket team / club 

for current year 6. Committee encouraged to promote through social media, 

local community & district clubs, family & friends.  

 Year 9 & 10 – all well, back in the groove of class, no problems. 

 Year 11 – run by Justin Burt – Certificate 2, doing footy & cricket. 

 Year 12 – Certificate 2 in Sports Coaching. 

Upcoming caps an estimated costings: 

 Year 7 – Term 3 – Approx. cost $250 

 Year 8 – Term 4 – Approx. cost &300 

 Year 7 – Term 3 – Approx. cost $300 

 Year 7 – Term 3 – Approx. cost $370 

 

Welcome to all members made by Jenny McFarlane. Positions for 2020 confirmed.  

 Conveyor:   Jenny McFarlane 

 Secretary:   Sonya Criddle  

Both members of P&C. Financial matters managed through P&C. 

 

Fund raising events discussed: 

 Bunnings BBQ for all Cricket Academy booked for 20th June – Bayswater 

Bunnings 

 Quiz night for all years – potential date August 15th (depend on footy fixtures 

and availability of rooms – thinking Swan Athletics 

** Both events approved by P& C to go ahead 



Other ideas considering:  

 ‘Car boot’ sale on school grounds with cake stall, car wash etc. 

 Chocolate box sales 

 Krispy Kreme sales 

All funds raised this year go towards next year’s spend – aim to raise $4000. 

Current funds in bank: ~$8000 – CAPS wanting to spend $4000 this year to 

contribute toward all year group camps planned for this year –  

**approved by P&C on 3rd March 2020 to go ahead with this  

 

ACTION / PLANS: 

 Sonya to ask Alycia to send Electronic version of Cricket Academy PDF to 

share on FB and email to community & District clubs – I have posted on my 

FB page, BMDCC FB site & Bedford CC FB site. If everyone can share 

the John Forrest FB post to friends & families – that would be GREAT 

 Sonya to complete application requirements for Bunnings sausage sizzle 

 Jenny to look into developing closed FB group for better communication for 

CAPS – approved by Sam & P&C 

 

Next Meeting:   Tuesday 19th May 2020 – 6pm, Library 

 

 

** Sadly this was a really poor turn out for our first meeting for the year. 

We need more parents on board to help this committee work well and be 

successful in our efforts to raise money for our kids.  

Please consider attending future meetings. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Sonya & Jenny 



Meeting:  


